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Working on: 
2021 Travel in Tune Theme - Traveling the Road to Vocal Freedom 
Regional Convention – April 8th – 11th, 2021 
Leaders’ Workshop June 19th, 2021 – Merlyn Cox May move to August/September - table until February meeting.  
Talent Show in May – are we still doing this?  
 
Goals for 2020-2021 
Market virtual events  
 
Chorus Buddy Update 
 
POKY 
Great to hear from you and hope Robbie is doing OK to I understand Jean and is been ill and she told us about Brian even 
though he doesn’t want it now and I’m sure you are aware of it please let us know if there’s anything we can do to make it 
better for them. I am we’re doing OK I can’t believe it’s been a year since we’ve been together, I let our retreat was the last 
time we were together. You might be interested in the book that my daughter Kari just wrote I have it on my Facebook page 
it’s called through the screen and it’s teaches all about Hollywood techniques onto how to do virtual meetings and it’s really 
quite good it just made the best sellers list on Amazon so and today is their launch day and so it’s $1.99 and you can 
download it to I Kendall app which is free so if you can before midnight get on there and get $1.99 one because y’all I think 
you’ll like it thanks for thinking about us I miss you guys take care and tell everybody we love them bye-bye. By the way I 
have dictated this and so if there’s some really funky words in there it’s somebody else’s fault LOL 
~Betty Lou Coleman 
 
MNC 
Thanks for the note - we were actually having rehearsal (via ZOOM, of course) last night when you wrote! Metro Nashville 
Chorus appears to be hanging in there - after a year of this, many folks are tired of not meeting in person. Kim's trying to 
figure out how and when anyone who's comfortable can meet for a shortened in-person rehearsal. We still have details to 
work out and the weather will affect plans, too. What a crazy time!!! Our 50th anniversary as a chorus is this May and our 
plans for a celebration have been pushed to 2022. Kim's been sharing a bit of the history of the chorus the past three 
rehearsals and has plenty more years to cover. It's been really fun to see and hear some of the videos, listen to the sound 
and check out some of the costumes!! My goodness, things have changed! We're still waiting to hear what the decision 
about International Contest will be for this year. Will we have it? Will it be postponed until next year? Who knows? How do 
we plan? We aren't the only ones on hold. I'm just glad I don't have to be part of any group that makes those decisions! 
Thanks so much for checking in, Kristie.  
~Robin Hanson 
 
One Voice 
Thanks for checking in!  We have taken a little break and are still learning new music. I’m well and like you, cannot wait for 
warmer weather.  How is Diamond Jubilee doing?  Take care and we should have green grass and blooming trees in no 
time!  I cannot believe it has been an entire year.  We are strong, aren’t we? 
Hugs, 
~Molly 
 


